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              Memorandum 
 
 

U.S. Department 
of Transportation 
 
National Highway 
Traffic Safety 
Administration 
 
 

Subject: Automatic License Plate Readers (ALPRs) 

 

     Date: October 18, 2012 

 

    From: R. Gary Taylor 

                      Acting Regional Administrator, Region 6   

 

       To: Barbara Sauers 

                      ROPD 
 

 
 

I have conducted a search in NHTSA Region 6 for communication related to ALPRs 
from January 2006 forward, and have found no records on this topic.  
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